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Dear School Site Council Member,

Our next meeting will be held on Monday, November 4th at 5:00 PM in the Principals office. The Agenda is listed below.
1.
Approval of Minutes from 10/28/2019 meeting
2.     Review of Single Plan for Student Achievement (SPSA)
3.  
Approve SPSA

The meeting will last approximately one hour.  We know your time is valuable and appreciate your willingness to contribute to your child’s school.  If you cannot attend this meeting or are no longer able to serve on the School Site Council this year, please call the office and inform them at (714) 447-7795.

Thank you in advance for your ongoing contribution to Rolling Hills School.

Sincerely, 

Juleen Faur
Principal
